Lake County
Crime Prevention Task Force

December 15, 2023

Lake County Juvenile Court

Atin.: Honorable Michael Deleone
53 E. Erie St.

Painesville, Ohio 44077

Dear Judge DeLeone

On behalf of the members of the Lake County Crime Prevention Task Force, I am writing to
express our sincere gratitude for your assistance as a “Server” during the annual “PROTECT
AND SERVE” Tavern held at the Great Lakes Mall.

This was the twenty-eighth year that we organized this event to provide information regarding
drink alternatives and promote safe driving during the holiday season. The commitment of
individuals like yourself plays a crucial role in conveying this important message to the public,
contributing significantly to the safety of our community on the roads.

Your participation and dedication were instrumental in making this event another resounding
success. Again, on behalf of the entire Task Force, we thank you for your continued support for
the citizens of Lake County.

Sincerely,
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Tracey Woodward
Mentor Police Department
Co-Chair, Protect and Serve Tavern



